

Weelsby Academy

Weelsby Street, Grimsby, DN32 7PF T: 01472 342554 F: 01472 342554

www.weelsby.org.uk info@weelsby.org.uk

Head of Academy: Catherine Davenport

Y6 Newsletter 16th September 2021

Good to be Green

The good to be Green behaviour policy is a restorative approach that gives pupils the opportunity to improve their behaviour. In each classroom, a good to be green chart displays if your child has been taken off 'green' and is on a blue 'stop and think' card, an amber 'warning' card or a red 'consequence' card. Pupils that demonstrate positive behaviours will be rewarded with stickers or 'money points' which can be spent in the Weelsby shop!



Covid 19 update

The children have very quickly settled into the routine of hand washing, hand gel and social distancing in school.

Please remind your children about the importance of not putting their equipment in their mouths.

Timestables

Your child has a focus timestable they are trying to master. You can help them at home by testing them or supporting them to find ways of remembering the tricky ones!

PE

Our classes have PE on a Monday/Tuesday and Friday afternoon. Please ensure your child comes to school in black/blue joggers or shorts, a white t-shirt and trainers. Please ensure they do

Special Mention

Jan: An excellent role model in class.

Adele: enthusiasm towards her learning.

Adrian: fantastic manners and attitude. To learning.

Kaydee: resilience in her learning to try her best.

A summary of the week!

We've had a fabulous start back at school. Already, standards of presentation are improving, and children are striving to be the best they can be.
We have focused a lot on Maths,
Reading and Writing. However the children are also really improving their skills in Taiko drumming, Basketball and French! They democratically elected school councillors. Well done Mia and Kai with Clayton and Tia as deputies.

Attendance & Lates

Our classes' current attendances are: 95.5% 6VB and 93.3 6LG

Please make sure your children are at school on time.
Year 6 8:50am at Cope Street.

Contacting school

Please let school know as soon as you can if your child is not able to come to school due to illness.

If you'd like to speak to Miss Smith or Miss Hanley, you can catch them at the door or, alternatively, speak to Mrs Waller outside who will pass on your message.

Homework

Reading is our big focus this week. Your child brought a reading book and record home earlier this week, please ensure it is returned on Thursdays to be changed.

The expectation is that

The expectation is that children will read for 15 minutes, 3 times per week.